January 20, 2012
Craig W. Hoover, P.E.

Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson St NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
West I40 DMP Update 2011
Engineer’s Stamp dated 12-6-11 (H11/D000)

Dear Mr. Hoover,
Thank you for submitting the update to Hydrology for information.  Hydrology provides the following comments. 
· Hydrology would prefer plan-size exhibits that show basins, flows, proposed and existing infrastructure, platted and future streets, storm drain capacity, storm drain flows, as well as the pond/dam information.  I would refer you to BHI UNM Commercial District or MDS.
· Since this document is updated every 5 or so years, based on development in the area, it seems reasonable to select the best option at this time rather than proving numerous options.   As the area develops this document will require updating in the future.

· Are all dams maintained by AMAFCA?

· If the dams are AMAFCA maintained it would be their decision whether they are OSE jurisdictional or not.  Seems it would be beneficial for the dams to not be under the OSE jurisdiction.

· Hydrology is storing files electronically now.  It would be helpful to put the Appendix on a CD in PDF format.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
choover@bhinc.com
